Llopd's Register of Shipping,

78, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

drd June, 1938.

Dear Sir,
I an in receipt of your letter of the
Slst ultimo, forwarding a verified copy of the approved
plan of exhaust system proposed by Messrs. Gleniffer Engines
Ltd., in connection with lMessrs. Philip & Sons' Yard Yo.847,
for which I am obliged,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,
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